
 Class 3 Newsletter – 12.7.19 

 

 
This Week... 

We have been writing prayers for members of our school family, a Lea Endowed tradition that the 
children always excel at. We have continued reading ‘The Boy at the Back of the Class’, and have 
written a diary entry for the narrator as they attempt to speak to the Queen herself about the plight 
of their refugee friend. We have been tackling grid method multiplication and the children have been 
really challenging themselves, showing great progress over the week. We have been preparing 
bunting for our Tree Party next Tuesday and have also created Road Safety Posters for a Lancashire 
County Council competition.  
 

Useful Information 
 
14th July – 9.30am - Leavers Service@ St 
Christopher’s Church. All welcome to attend 
 
18th July – Sponsored Silence in school –celebrating 
Nelson Mandela/National Listening Day – children 
can wear colours of the South African flag  
 
 £1 DONATION. PLEASE COLLECT SPONSORS TO 
HELP US RAISE MONEY FOR A NEW GAZEBO 
 
22nd July – 6pm – 7.30pm – for Lea Endowed 
children only. Tickets available on the night £3 per 
child, £5 per family which includes drinks, sweets 
and crisps 
 
23rd July – School finishes at 2pm 
 

 

Mosaic Showcase 
 

  

 

 

Thank you to all the parents who were able to attend 
the Mosaic Showcase. The children loved having you 
join them in the classroom and sharing their work 
with you. There were some amazing creations and 
some excellent adult crafters too! We hope that you 
enjoyed it as much as we did! 

Please can all children bring a carrier bag into school 
so that we can send work home. 

 
Special News! 

 
Christian Value –  FORGIVENESS 

Isaac P 
 

Curriculum Certificate 
Tyler 

Writer of the Week 
Freyja 

Next Week –  

We shall be tying up some loose ends! We are looking 
forward to our Tree Party on Tuesday and hoping for the 
sun to shine. We will be completing some more of our 
Bishop’s Challenge work and having a quick revise of the 
bus stop method in our Maths. We are also hoping to 
watch the Year 6’s perform their play. On Thursday, we 
will be celebrating Nelson Mandela Day with our 
Sponsored Silence. Please note there will be no swimming 
this week. 


